
1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2. RECREATION OUTCOMES REVIEW 1999/2000

On behalf of the Leisure Unit, Ms Lesley Symington and Jane Mulholland
presented the outcomes of the Riccarton/Wigram recreation review, as well
as identifying metropolitan issues and projects.

On the local scene the Leisure Unit commissioned and implemented
research projects where required; Avonhead Sports, Recreation and Arts
Study, and the Wycola Skate Park Upgrade, being some projects.

Programmes for older adults and women were well supported; the six
holiday programmes (for 5-10 year old children) attracted over 4,000
attendees.

Over 600 persons participated in the 10-18 years youth programmes.

The Community Board provides financial support for the Leisure Unit, and
members expressed the desire to continue their support and assist in
extensions to programmes, if sought.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


